
From: Isadora van Riemsdijk   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 3:49 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting - Do not extend Hamilton city limits 
 

Good afternoon, 
 This is a note to express support to fix the current city limits to promote building up not 
out.   There is a fair amount inefficiently used land in the city that can be better used.  I support 
retention and expansion of everything that contributes to a healthy resilient watershed 
including farmland protection and public transport/ bikes for travel within the city and between 
cities.  I see this as key to a healthy and productive society. 
 
- Isadora van Riemsdijk 
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